LaCroix, Linda

From: Carolyn Sherman <cksherman@me.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 10, 2019 4:22 PM

To: IFW

Subject: Oppose LD 337

Dear Senator Dill, Representative Nadeau and members of the Committee on Inland Fisheries & Wildlife:
| oppose LD 337. You must be smart enough to think of another more human way of treating the bear/human situation,

PLEASE.
Carolyn Sherman.

Sent from my iPhone






